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To post on our Polish website under scholaerships
Foundation, affiliated with the Chicago Society of the Polish National Alliance, Lodge #1450 of the PNA, The Chicago Society announces that it again will be funding up to three $7500 scholarships for the 2018-9 academic year through its James and Lillian Kulze Scholarship Fund.  These scholarship awards are available to U.S. residents of Polish descent with financial need who are pursuing academic studies in college, graduate or professional school.  
Initial applications will be accepted through February 15, 2019.  Selections will be made in April 2019 for the subsequent Fall academic term.  Forms, dates and other information regarding selection criteria and requirements will be found on the Chicago Society’s website, www.chicagosocietypna.org.  

